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HCTRA and CCRMA partner to expand accessibility and provide more choices 
for drivers in the region and beyond! 

 
 

 
On July 2023 the Harris County Commissioners Court entered into an Interlocal 
agreement with the Cameron County Regional Mobility Authority (CCRMA) to 
expand accessibility for drivers.   
 
Approval of this agreement allowed the Harris County Toll Road Authority                    
(HCTRA) and CCRMA to begin working on an implementation plan that will include 
CCRMA’s FUEGO tag as an acceptable tag on HCTRA toll road lanes. 
 
On July 15, 2024, HCTRA will assume responsibility for the CCRMA’s back-office 
operations meaning that the FUEGO Tag will now be interoperable with all toll 
roads in the State of Texas, Kansas, Oklahoma and soon Florida and Colorado. 
 
CCRMA’s regional and international drivers will now be able to travel seamlessly 
between Cameron County and Harris County. The partnership eliminates the need 
for regional and international drivers to manage multiple toll accounts. Drivers will 
only need one transponder in their vehicle and will be able to determine which 
transponder benefits them the most.   
 
Today, NTTA, TxTag, K-Tag and PIKEPASS are accepted on Harris County Toll 
Road Authority (HCTRA) operated toll road lanes, and HCTRA EZ TAG is 
accepted on CCRMA operated toll road lanes.  
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